-----Original Message-----
From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk] 
Sent: 29 June 2015 12:38
To: Planning
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 14/02004/HYBRID (Outline part)

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 42132
[bookmark: _GoBack]Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 14/02004/HYBRID (Outline part)
Bodicote House
Bodicote, Banbury
Oxon
OX15 4AA

29 June 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND SOUTH OF PERDISWELL FARM , SHIPTON ROAD, WOODSTOCK, OXFORDSHIRE, OX20 1QL


Waste Comments
Surface Water Drainage - With regard to surface water drainage it is the responsibility of a developer to make proper provision for drainage to ground, water courses or a suitable sewer. In respect of surface water it is recommended that the applicant should ensure that storm flows are attenuated or regulated into the receiving public network through on or off site storage. When it is proposed to connect to a combined public sewer, the site drainage should be separate and combined at the final manhole nearest the boundary. Connections are not permitted for the removal of groundwater. Where the developer proposes to discharge to a public sewer, prior approval from Thames Water Developer Services will be required. They can be contacted on 0800 009 3921. Reason - to ensure that the surface water discharge from the site shall not be detrimental to the existing sewerage system. 

Thames Water would advise that with regard to sewerage infrastructure capacity, we would not have any objection to the above planning application.


Water Comments
In relation to the outline application, the existing water supply infrastructure has insufficient capacity to meet the additional demands for the proposed development. Thames Water therefore recommend the following condition be imposed: Development should not be commenced until: Impact studies of the existing water supply infrastructure have been submitted to, and approved in writing by, the local planning authority (in consultation with Thames Water). The studies should determine the magnitude of any new additional capacity required in the system and a suitable connection point. Reason: To ensure that the water supply infrastructure has sufficient capacity to cope with the/this additional demand.

Thames Water recommend the following informative be attached to any planning permission: There are large water mains adjacent to the proposed development. Thames Water will not allow any building within 5 metres of them and will require 24 hours access for maintenance purposes. Please contact Thames Water Developer Services, Contact Centre on Telephone No: 0800 009 3921 for further information. 




Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department

Development Planning,
Thames Water,
Maple Lodge STW,
Denham Way,
Rickmansworth,
WD3 9SQ
Tel:020 3577 9998 
Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk

